
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

JOY OF THE GOSPEL CAMPAIGN 

If you signed up to pay your pledge via EFT/Credit 

Card and have not yet received an e-mail for the 

link, please contact the office at 402-845-2707. 

 

Paper reminders for Joy of the Gospel are sent on 

the 20th of the month.  If you do not receive one, 

please contact the office at 402-845-2707. 

 

Birthday/Ordination Anniversary Party For Father Faulkner 
When:  TODAY! Sunday, June 7th after the 11 a.m. Mass 

***note date change*** 

Where:  Parish Hall 

 

Parish-Wide Clean-up  
Sunday, June 7th  

Following the Ordination Party for Fr. Faulkner. 
Many hands make light work! 

 

Catholic Divorce Support Group 
Sponsored by Hastings St. Cecilia Health Ministry 

12 consecutive session,  

begins Sept 2 through Nov 18.  

Wednesdays, 7-9pm at CSS in Hastings.   

$50. Scholarships available.   

Registration is now open, until Aug. 26.   

Registration is on-line at www.stceciliahastings.com. 
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

June 14, 2015 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 

stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  

 

 
 
 

***Note date change***CONFESSIONS: June 24, 4:30 – 5:15 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 

Wednesday (17th) 4:00 pm  

Sunday (21st)    11:00 am Pro Populo 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=sLDtBBZM3Sa-HKPZMwgDsvHR4iL2yiwmom24lL4m1n6LntrzanLSCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBzAHQAYwBlAGMAaQBsAGkAYQBoAGEAcwB0AGkAbgBnAHMALgBjAG8AbQA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.stceciliahastings.com
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 

 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (6/7/15)  
 

Envelopes:       $210.00 

Plate:          $28.00 

Children:           $4.25 

Building:       $120.00 
 

TOTAL:             $362.25 

                               Thank you! 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  

TO THE PRIESTHOOD & RELIGIOUS LIFE 

 

 
“For it is better to suffer a little want than to have too much.” 

- St. Augustine of 

Hippo 

CCD NEWS 
 

Mark your calendars!!! 
TOTUS TUUS: Summer CCD/CYO  

at Sacred Heart, Kenesaw! 
July 19-24, 2015 

 Details will be announced soon. 
 

 

Service Learning Trip to GALLUP, NEW MEXICO!! 
All high schoolers are invited to come learn about service and 
work alongside the Missionaries of Charity.  
 

Week 1: 7/3-7/11 
Week 2: 7/10-7/18 
COST: $150 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Register at miss-leduc.weebly.com 
?’s: Fr. Sughroue: 402.326.5168 or 
Sara LeDuc 402.499.7961 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
We gladly accept donations which can be made in the form of 
check, cash, and visa/master gift cards. 
We also greatly appreciate your prayers for this formative trip. 

 

 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone you love, living or 
deceased. There is no greater gift!  Envelopes can be 

found on the back table for your request.  *The 
customary offering for a Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln 

is $10 however, Fr. Faulkner will gladly offer Mass 
without an offering. 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – June 14th 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Austin Schnitzler/Preston Schnitzler 

Offertory Denny & Jane Ahrens 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – June 21st 
Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Nicholas Redinger/Thomas Redinger 

Offertory Stan Armstrong 

     

St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart Office 
Closed –  Wednesday, June 17th 

 


